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William Thornton

From: "Mcmonigal, Kathleen A. (JSC-SD)" <kathleen.a.mcmonigal@nasa.gov>
To: "William Thornton" <jwthornt@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2008 6:01 PM

Subject: RE: LSAH Treadmill Test

Dear Dr. Thornton,

Thank you for your thoughtful comments to the discontinuation of the exercise treadmill test in
the LSAH study. You have made some very good points. I will share your letter with a few of my
colleagues. I will let you know our thoughts on this topic.

Have a nice weekend,
Kathleen

From: William Thornton [mailto:jwthornt@msn.com]
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2008 3:51 PM

To: Mcmonigal, Kathleen A. (JSC-SD)

Subject: LSAH Treadmill Test

Dear Dr. McMonigal: Enclosed is my rationale for exercise stress testing in LSAH which includes a
measure of personal feelings. In any event I shall be at JSC for my nest scheduled exam on April
1st. Should you have any time I would like to tag up for a few minutes.

With best regards, Bill.

3/9/2008




